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Dear Mr. Gates,

sam dunlap
Gates, Thomas@Energy;
Roark, Gabriel@Energy;
EI Segundo Energy Center (00-AFC-14C) Tribal Consultation
Thursday, March 20, 20143:42:58 PM

This e-mail is to confirm the previous recommendations made on behalf of the
Gabrielino Tongva Nation regarding the proposed removal of Units 3 & 4 and the
associated demolition and/or construction for this project located at the EI
Segundo Energy Center. It is the recommendation of this Tribe that a Native
American monitoring component be integrated into the proposed project during
any subsurface demolition and/or construction activity associated with this
project.

Since the proposed project is within the traditional tribal territory of the
Gabrielino Tongva Nation it is the recommendation of this Tribe that the Native
American monitor be selected from our tribal group. The Native American
monitor will be on-site to evaluate and assess any cultural material belonging to
the Gabrielino Tongva Nation that may be encountered during demolition and/or
construction activity.

It should be clear to the staff of the California Energy Commission that any
construction and/or demolition activity involving property within close proximity
to coastal areas should be monitored for potential archaeological significant
discoveries. Any proposal arising from consultant firms that would attempt to
diminish the archaeological importance of cultural resource monitoring should be
deemed as grossly inappropriate and considered as an attempt at ethnic
cleansing of our tribal history.

I request that I be involved in any further consultation regarding this project. I
also request to review any documentation being provided to the CEC that relates
to cultural resources. Please feel free to contact me at any time.

Sincerely,

Sam Dunlap
Cultural Resource Director
Gabrielino Tongva Nation
(909) 262-9351 cell
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